[DATE]
Dear [LAWMAKER NAME(S)],

Thank you for your work restoring funding for the public charter school students and teachers at
[SCHOOL NAME].

Your leadership on the supplemental budget, and your commitment to public school students and their
teachers will make a real and meaningful difference in the lives of hundreds of local students, and
thousands across the state.

The vetoed funding you worked diligently to restore is critical to keep talented teachers in the
classroom, to make effective programs available for students, and to ensure our school has the text
books and supplies it needs to support student learning.

Again —thank you!

Sincerely,

[SIGNATURE]
INAME]



